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November 3, 1959

V. R. Gallagher
722 Patterson Bldg.
Denver 2, Colo.

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to the well locations and the drilling of a well
by your company in the South McCallum area of Jackson County.

Although these locations are on Federal land, notice of intention
to drill should also be submitted to this office for approval, It has been
noted that the No, 3 Government well, located in the C NE SW, 17-9N-78W,
has been in the process of drilling since last August. . The drimng of wells
prior to approval by this office is in violation of Rule 303 of the Commis~
sion's Rules and Regulations, Please submit as soon as poalible. notice of
intention tc drill for the above mentioned well,

Inasmuch as the No. 2 Gov't. , located in the C SE SE, 17~9N-78W.
and the No. 4 Gov't., located in the C SE NE, 20-9N-78W, have not been
spudded, no violation exists, as yet, for these wells; however, the. proper
forms should also be submitted to avoid future violations.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Frank J. Piro, Associate Petroleum Engineer
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